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For more photos from 
the Medieval Festival, 
visit our Facebook Page

The Middle Ages Meet 2020

Photos by MJ Zafis-Garcia

Our fourth-grade students don period costumes 
and present their family coats of arms for 
the class’ annual Medieval Festival. New this 

year? Hosting the event on Webex to not only 
connect with at-home learners but to allow 
parents to attend the event remotely. 
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As you begin to determine your year-end charitable 
contributions, we urge you to consider putting
St. Raphael School on your list. During a pandemic 
with unprecedented challenges, we have been 
providing in-person and virtual instruction from 
preschool through eighth grade. While we are 
incredibly proud of our students and grateful to 
our staff during this tumultuous time, there is a 
significant financial toll associated with our success. 
Equipping our classrooms with COVID-19 safeguards, 
upgrading technology to conduct virtual instruction, 
and purchasing supplies for increased sanitation 
have created a strain on the school’s budget.

This year, for #GivingTuesday, we are raising funds to 
combat the unanticipated expenses brought about 
by COVID-19. With your help, we can continue to 
fulfill our mission of offering a St. Raphael Catholic 
education. Feel good about where your dollars are 
going by donating to your parish school on or before 
#GivingTuesday, Dec. 1. Thank you, guardian Angels!

Student 
Government 
at Work: The 
members of 
the SRS Student 
Council for
2020-21 are 
installed and 
ready to serve.
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Help us continue to provide
a St. Raphael education

Details at www.straphaelschoolmd.org


